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Madre Hendrikse

From: Valley Madonzela <vmadonzela@environment.gov.za>

Sent: 08 August 2014 11:24

To: Madre Hendrikse

Subject: acknowledgment of receipt

Good day 

  

This email serves as an official acknowledgment of receipt for the Notification of Commencement of Construction: 

Moorreesburg-Vyevlei 11/66kv power line, dated 25 June 2014 

  

Regards 

  

  

 

This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be legally 

privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and notify the sender. Any 

unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Environmental Affairs 

accepts no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from information made 

available and actions resulting there from. The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail message may not 

necessarily be those of Management.  


